
 

 

TO ALL STOCK EXCHANGES 
 
BSE LIMITED 
NATIONAL STOCK EXCHANGE OF INDIA LIMITED 
NEW YORK STOCK EXCHANGE 
 
December 23, 2023 
 
Dear Sir, Madam, 

Sub: Company update 

This is in continuation to the disclosure made by Infosys vide letter dated September 14, 2023, titled 
“Company update” with respect to a Memorandum of Understanding with a global company which was 
subject to parties entering into a Master Agreement. 

The global company has now elected to terminate the Memorandum of Understanding and the parties 
will not be pursuing the Master Agreement. 

This is for your information and records. 

This will also be hosted on the Company’s website, at www.infosys.com 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
For Infosys Limited 

 
 
 

A.G.S. Manikantha 
Company Secretary 
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